

Successful Testing for Campus Electrical Upgrade

Dear Colleagues,

The Campus Electrical Upgrade testing has now been completed. No discernible power disruptions occurred during the testing and commissioning of the new power management and control systems.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Assistant Director of Utilities Operations, Gerald Nearhoof at (949) 824-2781 or qnearhoo@uci.edu.

Sincerely,

Ronald S. Cortez, JD, MA Vice Chancellor and Chief Financial Officer Finance & Administration

Professor Scott Samuelsen, Director Advanced Power and Energy Program